-

Tao Nan School Primary 2 English Language Practice Paper 2 - 2007

	ne:		() Date:_	
	ss : <u>P2()</u> ent's Signatur l e	<u> </u>			:/50
	ction A (5 x 1				
Fill Use	in each blank v e each word one	vith the mos e only.	t suitable wor	rd given in	the box.
		•	reception		
	festivals	test	pharmacy	papties	stre ss ful
1.	People of dif	ferent races	s celebrate di	fferent_	
2.	After seeing	the doctor,	I collected m	ny medicin	e at the
		 •			-
3,	Mr Ahmad s	pent most of	f his	time	fishing by the
4.	Witch Glendo attend the k	a ing's birthda	hersel y party.	f as a prin	cess in order to
5.	Candy took p a prize.	art in the _		because	e she wanted to win

Section B (5 x 1 mark)

Choose the correct answer and write its number in the brackets provided.

6.	That	rich man is as proud	d as a _	·		
	-	penguin peacock		parrot puppy	()
7.	The	clockev	ery seco	ond.		
,		ticks bangs	• •	chimes rings	.(}
8.	·	went to sleep after feel	taking '	the medicine be	cause it	made
		drowsy dreamy		tired bored	(j
9.		sit my uncle once in a very busy.	1	möon becau	se my wo	rk keeps
		red black		white blue	(\$
10.	Wit	tch Meg	wickedly	as she stirred	the caul	dron.
	• •	bleated cackled	• •	hooted twittered	(j)

Section C (10 x 1 mark)

Choose the correct answer and write its number in the brackets provided.

11.	Mr C	Chen will punish his p	oupils	they o	ire naugh	ıty.
	(1) (3)			but while	()
12.	Rip \	Van Winkle	up (after sleepin	g for twe	enty years.
	7 7	wake		woken	,	
	(3)	woke	(4)	waking	()
13.	The	boy jumped	the	hurdle.		
	(1)	through	(2)	above		
		over		across	()
14.	The	girls did not	to	go swimming	every Sı	unday.
٠.	(1)	want	(2)	wants		
		wanted	, ,	wanting	Ċ)
15.		about anin	nals is h	er favourite	pastime.	
	(1)	Write	(2)	Writes		-
	(3)			Written	<i>(</i>)	

16.	Joar	n cannot decid	e on	dress to we	Gr.		
en e	(1) (3)	what whose	· ·	which whom	(.)	
w 1 7 .		bicyc	le over there	belongs to Ji	m.		
	(1) (3)	This That	(2) (4)	These Those	. ()	
18.	Plea	se remove you	ır shoes	you ente	r the da	nce stu	ıdio.
	(1) (3)	when after		before during	.(j	٠
19.	Ma	y always	to jog in	the park whe	n she is	free.	
	(1) (3)	-	• •	liked like	()	
20.	Му	uncle fell	a hole a	nd broke his	ankle.		
	(1) (3)	into out		from off	(,)	

.

	ion D (2 × 1 mark)
writh	te a question for each sentence. You must start the question the given word and end each question with a question mark.
******	The given word and end each question with a question mark.
21.	Where
	The boys are going to the cinema.
22.	How
	Jane should brush her teeth twice a day.
	tion E (3 x 1 mark) the two sentences into one, using the word given in the brackets.
3011	The two settletices into one, using the word given in the brackets.
23.	Mary had a stomachache.
	Mary cried. (because)
24	Massacra Bloom
24.	Would you like to see my stamps? Would you like to see my phonecards? (.or)
	would you like to see my phonecards? (.or)
-	
25.	The pizza is delicious.
	The salad is delicious. (Both)
	·

Section F $(5 \times 1 \text{ mark})$

Each of the underlined words contains either a spelling or grammatical mistake. A wrong or missing punctuation mark is indicated by a circle.

Put the correct punctuation mark or word in each box.

A lion was walking along the seashore when he saw a dolphin in the water. "Hi!" called the lion. We should be friends. I am King of the (26)beests and you are the King of the fishes. We should be helping each other when we are in needed." " That's a <u>best</u> idea," agreed the dolphin. (29) One day, the lion was fighting with a fox. "Come quickly! the lion (30)shouted. The dolphin hurried to the adge of the water but found that he could not go any further as he had no legs.

Section 6 (5 x 1 mark)

Fill in each blank with the most suitable word given in the brackets.

en de Carlos de Carlos de Carlos de La Carlos de C

The Mid-Autumn Festival, also known as the Mooncake Festival, is celebrated by the Chinese. As early as one month (31) _____(before, after, during) the festival, mooncakes and lanterns are already on sale. During the festival, mooncakes (32) (is, are; were) presented as gifts to friends and relatives. For the young ones, the festival will be dull without lanterns. There are many lanterns on sale for children to choose from. (33) _____ (These; Those, This) lanterns are usually very colourful. The most enchanting sight is that of children (34)_____ (walk, walked, walking) with (35)_____ (our, their, your) lanterns.

It is truly beautiful!

Section H (4 x 1 mark)

Read the advertisement carefully. Then use the information to fill in the blank with the most suitable answer.

Distan	7,30 a.m. 9 November 20 National Stadiu ce: 10 km fees: Adult \$5	11887 - 1	e Dec
Venue: Distan	National*Stadiu ce: 10 km	or (Yeve a Nic	De Dec
Distan	ce: 10 km		
			\sim \sim \sim
Entry	fees: Adult \$5		<u> </u>
•	Child \$3	WA WIE	フ 、
			•
!st pri:	ze- 4 air tickets to	Bali Bali	•
		- ot	, .
	(1)		~ 15 th prize:
		Movie Camera Yummy	ice-cream cake
i II			
ť			•
		7	
2 nd	- 4 th prize:		
	computer :	16 th - 20 th prize:	
	•		
		Reactive of the Control of the Contr	
	<u>d</u>	Mystery gift	*

39. Participants need to walk ___

_____ to complete the event.

Section I

Read the passage carefully. Then answer questions 40 to 46 that follow. Your answers must be based on the passage.

Jane had a smart parrot called Furball which liked to talk. Every morning, it would wish Jane 'Good Day!' after she had worn her shoes, ready for school.

One Saturday, Jane placed the cage in which Furball was kept on the floor to clean it. Then she went to the kitchen to take a piece of cloth and some water. Her baby brother, John, crawled to the cage and opened the door. Furball hopped out of the cage, wished John 'Good Day!' and flew away.

When Jane returned from the kitchen, she was upset that Furball had escaped. She cried the whole day for his return.

One stormy night, a noise woke Jane up. She listened carefully. "Squawk! Good Day! Squawk!" Jane rushed to the balcony and found Furball totally soaked. She wrapped the shivering bird with a towel and took him to the vet the next day.

"Your bird has caught a bad cold," said Dr Doolittle. "Feed him two drops of this medicine twice a day," he added. Jane followed the doctor's instruction and a few days later, Furball recovered. This time, Jane did not need a cage to keep Furball with her. He refused to leave and stood on her shoulder all the time, wishing her 'Good Day!'

Choose the correct answer and write its number in the brackets provided. $(3 \times 1 \text{ mark})$

40.	Furball wished Jane 'Good Day!' just before						
		she left the house it hopped out of its cage it was treated by Dr Doolittle she went to bed on that stormy night ()				
41.	Jane	described Furball as apet.					
	(3)	timid proud gentle playful (•				
42.	Whi	ch one of the following statements is incorrect?					
	(2) (3)	Furball enjoyed talking. Jane took good care of Furball. Dr Doolittle fed Furball its medicine. Jane stopped crying when Furball returned. {	·)				

How was furball able to leave the cage?
Why did Jane take Furball to the vet?
Why was a cage not needed to keep Furball in the end?
<u> </u>
·
Which word in the passage has the same meaning 'moved
very quickly'?

End of paper

Answer sheet

TAO NAN PRIMARY SCHOOL - PRIMARY 2 ENGLISH 2007 CONTINUAL ASSESSMENT (2)

1. festivals		
	before	36) November
2. pharmany	32) are	37) 3
3. lessure	ວງ)Tuese	38) National
As disguised	34) Walking	stadium
y. competition	(_35) their	39) 10 t m
6.3		4997
		2417 4
		#2) 63 m
9. 4.	43) John, opened Afrece	age.
11. 1	44) Furball Wassunve	11:3
12. 3		
43. 3 1	45/F urbari was on o	ane's should all
	the fime:	
15 10 4		
16, 2	46) The word is a Trib	shed w
17.		
18.12		
19.73		
20 11 1		
21. Meso are t	he boys going?	
22. How many ti	mes should Janesbia	2h han alega e han
23. Mary cried	because she had a s	Signature Company
24. Would your	ike to see my stamp	Quadrace
25. Both the p	zza and the salad a	De my Dost Cards.
26. beasts		
27. need		
28. good		
29. "		5
30. edge		